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Preprimary students led the school in an Olympic closing ceremony.

At The New School Montessori, we had our own closing ceremony for the 2022 Winter Olympics
Games. Children in our 3 preprimary classrooms have been studying the different continents and made
flags for each participating country.

The closing parade was joyous and triumphant and was attended by many spectators from the (6-9)
and (9-12) levels as the children processed through each learning environment, flags waving and
crowds cheering! What an impactful way to study geography and to have “Fun with Flags.”
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